Update on Helen

Written by Chris Perver Tuesday, 02 October 2007 02:39

I received this email from Helen's mum Enid this morning. She is staying in a guest house in Johannesburg...

Dear Chris,

Thanks for youe e-mail. An update on Helen is that she is recovering well and will not be mobile for at least three weeks. They are flying us both back to N. Ireland very soon. I will get in touch with you when I get back. Please thank everyone for their prayers. God has brought her through. Give my regards to all.

Every Blessing Enid